
Some people who received this message don't often get email from ajmbeddow@gmail.com. Learn why this
is important

From: Planning - E&E
To: Catcheside, Emily - Oxfordshire County Council
Subject: FW: HIF1 Planning App R3.0138/21 Case Officer
Date: 09 January 2023 09:53:38

Hi Emily
 
For information.
 
Sylv
 
 
Sylvia Bareham
PA to Llewelyn Morgan, Service Manager, iiHUB Environment & Place
PA to John Disley, Infrastructure Strategy & Policy Manager
 
Tel:  07392318905
 
Working Hours:  8.00 am-3.15 pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday
 
 
 
From: Mark Beddow <ajmbeddow@gmail.com> 
Sent: 06 January 2023 16:40
To: Planning - E&E <planning@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Cc: sally.povolosky@oxfordshire.gov.uk
Subject: HIF1 Planning App R3.0138/21 Case Officer
 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Re Planning application R3.0138/21 HIf1
 
Dear Ms Catcheside
 
You should be aware that the Milton/A34 interchange is already overloaded during rush hour
despite being recently upgraded. This matter has been of concern at East Hendred Parish Council
meetings in relation to the Milton Esso Warehouse Application, recently withdrawn.
 
This much delayed HIf1 proposal would add more traffic to the Milton/A34 interchange which
has been locked up on a number of occasions. Additional traffic from the new East Wantage
housing development (4500 homes) will continue to increase and add to the problem. It is
evident that OCC Highways management of the situation is laughable and supine.
 
Additional is the hypocritical attitudes of County Councillors who propose and support
environmental destruction and conurbation construction in open countryside while making
divisive decisions in the name of Net Zero.
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Please inform me of the relevant planning meeting dates.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Mark Beddow
East Hendred Parish Council Subcommittee


